
GREENWAY TRAIL  
WAYFINDING SIGNAGE 

INSTALLATION CONTRACT 

City Council 
June 21, 2018 

Parks and Recreation Department 



• The Vehicular Wayfinding Sign project will 
enhance the Howard W. Peak Greenway 
Trails system 

• The newly added vehicular wayfinding 
signage will direct trail visitors to parking 
access locations from adjacent streets and 
intersections.  

GREENWAY TRAIL VEHICULAR  
WAYFINDING SIGNAGE 
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ACTION 
• Contract with Garren Construction to 

fabricate and install approximately176 
vehicular wayfinding signs on city streets 
adjacent to the Howard W. Peak 
Greenway Trail System. 

 
• Construction Contract Amount of 

$151,166.67  
 
• Low Qualified Bid process 
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• Staff recommends approval 
 

RECOMMENDATION 
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